
DELIVERED BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
May 10, 2017  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli   
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
26th Floor, Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

  
  

Dear Ms. Walli  
  
 
Re: Westgate Utility Services Corporation 

Application for a Unit Sub – Metering Licence 
EB-2017-0149 

 
 
In response to your letter dated May 9, 2017 requiring Westgate Utility Services Corporation 
(“Westgate”) to post the English and French version of the Notice of Application, please note 
that at this time Westgate does not have an active website. 
 
As Westgate is in the process of securing office space, hard copies can be made available to 
anyone requesting a copy by contacting me directly at davidmandell@gmail.com.   
 
We trust that this explanation is satisfactory to you and that the Board will continue to proceed 
with the processing of our Application.  Should you have any questions or concerns please 
contact the undersigned.    
   
 
Yours truly,  
  
Original signed by 
 
 
 
David A. Mandell 
President, Westgate Utility Services Corporation 
 
 

mailto:davidmandell@gmail.com

